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From:  Wiborne

Sent: 28 March 2014 22:03
To: LDF Consultation
Subject: 450 new homes in Baildon

Dear Sir/Madam

As a Basildon resident for the last 12 years, | strongly object to LDF proposals to build 450 new
homes for Baildon, many, if not all of them on the present fields adjacent to the present former

reservoir location.

Already having a population greater than that of Shipley or likley or Skipton, Baildon has the
facilities of a small village like Gargrave or Grassington. To drive to work from Baildon is becoming
impossible. In the morning, the traffic down Baildon road towards Shipley is so congested that it is
faster to walk. Frustrated motorists are increasingly trying to negotiate the dangerously narrow
Spring Lane to Eldwick and the equally hazardous and narrow road through Sconce towards

Hawksworth.

Baildon Hill and Moor is a rare green space amenity close to the centre of Bradford and, as such,
accessible to, and well used for recreation by, all in the community. Filling the hillside with housing
spoils this amenity.

Yours sincerely,

-Horner

Sent from Windows Mail




